To Flagstaff County,

We are writing to you on behalf of the Strome Community Curling Club. Our club is applying for the Community Facility Enhancement Program grant. On the application form it is asking for a letter of support from the title holder of our curling rink. This would be Flagstaff county.

We are applying for this grant because we would like to install a concrete floor over the existing sand floor of our 2 sheets of ice. We believe that this would enhance the value of our building. It will be able to be used all year round and not just from November to March during the curling season.

If you could kindly review this and supply us with a letter of support it would be greatly appreciated. The grant application deadline is May 15/24, so we are on a short timeline.

Thank you for your time and consideration on this matter.

Robert Hayes

President, Strome Curling Club.

Brenda Wolbeck

Director